
 

RE : SUPPORT FOR THE WORLD INTERFAITH HARMONY WEEK 2025. 

Esteemed WIHW, 

It is with great pleasure that I extend my full support for World Interfaith Harmony Week 
2025. As a beacon of understanding and unity, this initiative holds immense significance in 
our increasingly interconnected world. 

In an era often marked by division, World Interfaith Harmony Week serves as a powerful 
reminder of the common threads that bind humanity. By fostering dialogue, respect, and 
cooperation among people of diverse faiths, we can build bridges of peace and harmony. 

I urge all to embrace this opportunity to celebrate our shared values and work towards a 
future where tolerance and compassion prevail. Let us harness the power of interfaith 
understanding to address the challenges that confront our world today. 

With sincere regards, 

BASSAM J.M GITOTI 


